
MELANCTHON RECREATION TASK FORCE   

PURPOSE 

The Melancthon Recreation Task Force is to investigate, research and make 

recommendations to the Township of Melancthon referencing Recreation 

planning, opportunities, funding and the future direction for Recreation in 

the Township of Melancthon 

MANDATE 

The Melancthon Recreation Task Force will: 

1. review the history and data of Melancthon’s “Recreation” commitment and 

contribution, including an understanding of the composition/makeup of the 

community; 

2.  identify the current member groups, organizations and associations, 

governmental and non-governmental stakeholders; 

3.  obtain information on the current composition of the Township and identify, if 

possible, trends that may impact the future; 

4. invite and provide a forum for the input of Melancthon residents on the short 

term and long term vision, plan, development and encouragement of Recreation 

in and for Melancthon, through public meetings and surveys; 

5.  invite the input of Recreation stakeholders on data related to Melancthon users 

and to obtain information relating to the short term and long term plans for the 

Stakeholder, including suggestions as to how Melancthon might support and 

encourage users for Stakeholders; 

6. connect with other local municipalities, including the County of Dufferin, to solicit 

information on  the development of Recreation “Plans” and strategic planning for 

the future for purposes of gaining insight and to the prospects for partnering; 

7. make recommendations to the Municipal Council for the Township of Melancthon 

in accordance with the Purpose of the Task Force 

TIMELINE 

The Melancthon Recreation Task Force understands that its creation, purpose 

and mandate has been by the current Municipal Council of the Township with 

a view to making its recommendations to the new Council of the Township in 

December, 2022, unless its purpose and mandate have been amended or 

extended by the new Council. 

Received by the Council of the Township of Melancthon on August 11, 2022. 


